
Newsletter 
Themes: 
Colors & Numbers 
Post Office & Valentines 
Love & Friendship 
My Neighborhood 
Nursery Rhymes & Dr. Seuss 
Language & Literacy: 

Letters S, T, U & V 
First & Last Name (YS) 
First letter in name (YS) 
Rhyming words 
Birthdays 
Tracking left to right 
Social & Emotional: 
Kindness & Caring 
Self Awareness (YS) 
Cognitive & Math: 
Positional & Directional 
Concepts (YS) 
Number sense 1-30 
Colors & Shapes 
Science, Sensory & Social 
Studies: 

Smell (YS), Cooking (YS) 
Cause & Effect 
National & State Symbols 
Magnets 
Large & Small Motor 
Skills: 

Self Help Skills (YS) 
Pincer Grasp, Scissor Skills, 
Writing Name 
Running & Peddling Tricycle 
 

News, Notes & Reminders 
continued: 
Our February curriculum will 
feature many creative art 
explorations using theme colors 
and shapes to decorate our 
classrooms. Our reading focus will 
be on books about love & 
friendship as well as plenty of Dr. 
Seuss as we will be celebrating his 
birthday this month! 
A couple of reminders: 
•  Have a LABLED jacket at school 

for your child everyday.  
•  Always have a change of 

clothes in your child’s cubby. If 
your child is newly potty trained 
or tends to have accidents 
make sure we have extra shoes 
& socks as well! 

Thank you! 
Happy February ~ The Adventures 
In Learning Staff 

Questions?  Comments? 
We want to hear from you! 

 

(714) 538-7800 

February 
   News, Notes & Reminders: 
Even though February is the 
shortest month of the year we 
have much going on!  It is the 
international month of friendship 
which we will honor with discussions, 
stories, and encouragement on 
how to show love to friends.  This 
month we will review and reinforce 
colors & number recognition.  We 
have a celebration planned for 
Valentine’s Day and Dr. Seuss's 
Birthday. We encourage you to 
bring valentines for your child to 
share with their classmates.  
Please let a staff member know if 
you would like to help at our party. 



Newsletter Continued… 

            Kindergarten & TK readiness parent 
           meeting on Wednesday, February 7th 
  @5pm for those who missed it last month. 

 
All classes are asking for Valentines Day stickers and postage stamps to mail letters 
home from the students.  Thanks for the help! 
 
The Red Robins and Blue Birds are asking conversation hearts for counting games this 
month.  If you can donate one or more boxes it would be appreciated. 
 
If you have any old family friendly magazines please bring them in! The Red Robins would 
like to use them for cutting and collage activities. 
 
Mixed Bag fundraiser: Monday February 5th and orders are due Friday, February 9th 
 
Wednesday, February 14th: 9AM-11AM: Classroom Valentines Day SNACK Parties (your 
child WILL need lunch this day).  If you'd like to help; sign up sheets will be posted in the 
classroom. 
 
If you would like your child to pass out valentines at the party; please bring at least 24 
valentines addressed to "My Friend" from your child (have them sign their own name if 
they know how AT HOME IN ADVANCE). 
 

  Monday, February 19th: Presidents Day Holiday -  School Closed. 
 

  Tuesday, February 20ht: Hot lunch orders, changes,  
  additions & payment due. 

 
  February 26th - March 2nd: As part of our Dr. Seuss celebration 
  we will have special activities planned all crazy, wacky week 
  long. Flyer attached and more details will follow! 

 
 

   
 
 



Newsletter Continued… 

		

A celebration 
of Dr. Seuss 

February 26th - March 2nd 
		
	 	Monday   “Cat in the Hat” 
  **Wear a crazy or favorite hat 

  
  Tuesday   “Fox in Socks”  
  **Wear silly or mismatched Socks 

  
  Wednesday  “Wacky Wednesday” 
  **Wear your clothes backwards, inside out, mismatched 

  
  Thursday   “The Lorax”   
  **Wear your hair crazy!  

  
  Friday   “Sleep Book” 
  **Wear your favorite pajamas to school (NO SLIPPERS) 
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GET READY TO 
	
	

We’re	selling	tote	bags,	accessories,	kitchenware	&	more	through	a	Mixed	Bag	Designs	
fundraiser!		The	bags	are	GREAT	QUALITY	and	have		a	variety	of	uses!	
		
THERE	ARE	TWO	WAYS	TO	ORDER:	
INSTRUCTIONS	FOR	CATALOG	ORDERS	(These	orders	get	turned	into	Adventures	In	Learning)	
	Our	fundraiser	ID	is:	49571	
Collect	money	with	the	orders.	Collect		8%	tax	
Make	checks	payable	to:	Adventures	In	Learning	
Turn	in	money	with	a	copy	of	your	order	form	to:	Friday,	February	9th	
Keep	a	copy	of	your	orders	to	easily	distribute	your	customer	orders!	
Questions?	Contact:	Melinda		(714)	538-7800	
		
INSTRUCTIONS	FOR	ONLINE	ORDERS	(These	orders	are	placed	online	and	ship	direct)	
This	option	is	great	for	out-of-town	contacts.	The	link	below	automatically	adds	our	fundraiser	ID!		
Friends	&	family	can	order	online	at	www.mixedbagdesigns.com/landing-page?fundraiserid=	49571	
Earn	credit	by	having	them	add	your	name	at	the	top	of	the	site,	or	during	checkout.		
Online	orders	ship	directly	to	the	supporter	(anywhere	in	the	USA)	&	shipping	is	free	on		
orders	$75+!	
	
Please	share	the	catalogs	with	others	—	there’s	something	for	everyone!	


